

SEASON'S GREETINGS! FROM RACHEL ONG

Dear Residents & Friends of Telok Blangah,

During this festive season, may I wish you a very Merry Christmas, and a wonderful New Year ahead! I am thankful that we have made much progress in our battle against COVID-19, and would like to thank you for all that you do in taking personal responsibility for our community at large.

I am excited to share that Blks 85 – 88 Telok Blangah Heights are currently undergoing a facelift, as repainting work has commenced. Residents will be able to see their preferred colour scheme on the blocks by end-2022, and I hope you and your family will enjoy them!

As part of a nationwide green effort by PAP Town Councils, we have installed an SG Recycle machine at Blk 77 Telok Blangah Drive. If you have old newspapers, books and carton boxes, you can deposit them at the SG Recycle machine in exchange for credits.

Over the past few months, several residents shared with me their concerns regarding Safe Distancing Enforcement Officers (EOs) conducting searches of premises without a warrant. I raised this in Parliament in September, and obtained a reply from the Ministry of Sustainability and Environment stating that EOs have to adhere to a set of protocols when executing their duties, and that they will progressively be equipped with body worn cameras for home checks.

We continue to welcome your feedback and suggestions, please feel free to reach out at rachelongsy5@gmail.com, I will be sure to follow up. :)

Much blessings to you and your family, may 2022 be your best!





R&R Colour Scheme for Blks 85 – 88 Telok Blangah Heights



SG Recycle Machine at Blk 77 Telok Blangah Drive